
I'm writing in opposition of HB 4138. I'm not a boat owner but do get out on the river 
periodically and the wakes aren't the only issue on the river. The land owners I know 
have too many restrictions placed on them by the state and counties to preserve their 
land from normal water flow. I'm sure this bill was written with good intentions but I don't 
believe it would be effective.  
 
Thanks for your time 
 
Terry Mitchell 
Concerned citizen.  
 


